
       
                                                                            
 
 

     Friday 6th November 2020  

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  

 

Welcome back – we hope you had a relaxng half term with your families.  

We have now entered our second lockdown as a country with the relief that at this stage schools can remain open. Please can we ask 

that as a community we are abiding by the new rules so that we can keep our school community as safe as possible.  

For the time being during lockdown we will not be running any after school clubs apart from our normal wrap around care.  

We have been selling Poppies and other items ahead of Rememberance Day this week and before half term – these will still be avaiable 

next week if children still want to purchase something.Teaching staff have enjoyed speaking to parents this week through our parent 

consultations. Thank you to everyone for adapting to a new way of delivering these.   

  

Mike Mullen BMX champion – Wednesday 11th November 

On Wednesday 11th November we are excited to be welcoming Mike Mullen into school. Mike is an ex BMX world 

champion who visits schools now to teach about Growth Mindset. His visit will launch our year of becoming a 

Growth Mindset school. Mike will lead an assembly in the morning and then work with KS2 in workshops. 

Children will have the opportunity to have a go on a BMX in the workshops. Can we ask that children in Years 

3,4,5 and 6 bring a bike helmet to school with them on Wednesday if they have one. There will be some to borrow 

so if your child does not have one please do not go out and buy one specially. Can all children in KS2 wear PE kits 

Wednesday for this event. The day has been adapted to make sure that it is Covid secure.  

 

Children in Need Day Friday 13th November 

This year our Head Boy, Head Girl and their deputies will be organising a Pyjama Day to support Children in Need. 

Please could children come in to school in their pyjamas and bring a £1 donation towards this worthy cause. KS2 

children should wear pyjamas suitable to partake in a yoga session. Thank you in advance for 

your support. 

    

Shoe Box Appeal 

Thank you for all the shoe boxes that have been bought into school – they have been collected now and will start 

their journey to Eastern Europe very soon. If there are any more that are still to be completed they can still be 

bought into school in the next week and we will organise for them to be collected.  

 
Attendance and Punctuality  

Whole school: 99.75% 
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Next Week at a Glance:    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission of the week: 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook  

For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed @OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – 

Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 
                                           

 

 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 9th November 

 

9am 

3.15- 4.30pm 

Y5/6 Mission Assembly  

 

Tues 10th November 

 

9am 

3.15- 4.15pm 

Y3/4 Mission Assembly  

 

Wed 11th November 

 

9am 

 

Mike Mullen in school  

Music Lessons 

Thurs 12th November 3.15 – 4.15pm  

Fri 13th November 

 

9am 

3.15-5pm 

Children in Need Day 

Workers of the Week announced 

Irish dancing CANCELLED 

Our Mission of the Week: 
To remember those who have fallen to protect us. 

 
 

 

 

 

I hope that you all have a lovely 

weekend. 

 
Mrs Rachael Batson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


